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Maths 
This week we have continued to look at money. 

The children have been learning about how to 

select the correct amount of money and 

comparing different amounts of money.   

 

 

1 Minute Maths 

A game that you could use this week within the 

addition folder is adding tens within 100, add 

two tens within 100 or bonds to 100.  

 

 

English 
This week we have written a repetitive line 

poem based on a robot that we have 

created. To start the week we read the 

story Robot Rumpus which has all different 

types of robots that complete different 

jobs. The children have then designed their 

own robot and written a character 

description of their robot in a repeated line 

poem. Some of the children challenged 

themselves to include rhyming words too!  

Dates 
WC 12th Feb- Intergenerational Week 

Friday 16th Feb – Last Day 

Monday 26th Feb – Back to School 

Monday 4th Mar- Ruby Class Café@ 1:45pm 

Tuesday 5th Mar- Diversity café @ 2pm 

Wednesday 6th Mar- Coral Class Café @ 1:45pm  

Tues 19th Mar – Parents Evening 

Weds 20th Mar- Parents Evening 

Thurs 21st Mar- World Poetry Day 

Fri 22nd Mar- Kapla 

Wed 27th Mar- Last day 

Mon 15th Apr- Back to School 

Fri 24th May- Last Day 

Mon 3rd Jun- Back to School 

Fri 28th June- Sports Day 

Mon 1st July- Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 16th July- Year 2 Leavers Assembly at 1:30 

Wed 17th- 18th July – Hautbois  

Fri 19th July- Last Day 

 

Phonics 
We have moved onto recapping Year 1 Spelling 

rules. This week we have been looking at 

compound words such as playground or cowboy. 

We have learnt that a compound word is a word 

that is made from two different words that can join 

together to make a new word.  

     

Mad Science Workshop 

We had a brilliant time today with our mad 

science workshop. Please see separate 

post for photos and videos           

PE 

We started this half term off with dance in 

our PE lessons. We have found out the 

importance of counting to 8 to help us 

keep in time to the music. We have been 

exploring space and how our body can 

move to express an idea, mood, character 

or feeling. Last week we began to look at 

the difference between mirroring and 

matching. Mirroring is reflecting the 

movement of another person and 

matching is performing the same action at 

the same time.   

Thank you so much to all of you for helping to 

recycle for our class competition. The 

winning class will be announced next week! 

However, please feel free to keep collecting 

and donating it to the boxes in the foyer! 

Bring on the next TerraCycle competition!  


